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  The Best 50 Chocolate Recipes Christie Katona,Thomas Katona,2005-03 Most
favourite desserts include chocolate. Whether you prefer dark chocolate, milk
chocolate, or white chocolate, there's something for everyone. Learn to make
amazing chocolate fudge brownies that will astonish your guests; cakes and
pies that everyone will enjoy at holiday parties; toppings and sauces that
will make your favourite ice-cream sundae complete; and last but not least,
learn to make the fancy truffles and mouth watering toffee that you can only
find in a candy store. Perfect for the chocolate lover in your family!
  Charlotte's Web E. B. White,2015-03-17 Don’t miss one of America’s top 100
most-loved novels, selected by PBS’s The Great American Read. This beloved
book by E. B. White, author of Stuart Little and The Trumpet of the Swan, is
a classic of children's literature that is just about perfect. Illustrations
in this ebook appear in vibrant full color on a full-color device and in rich
black-and-white on all other devices. Some Pig. Humble. Radiant. These are
the words in Charlotte's Web, high up in Zuckerman's barn. Charlotte's
spiderweb tells of her feelings for a little pig named Wilbur, who simply
wants a friend. They also express the love of a girl named Fern, who saved
Wilbur's life when he was born the runt of his litter. E. B. White's Newbery
Honor Book is a tender novel of friendship, love, life, and death that will
continue to be enjoyed by generations to come. It contains illustrations by
Garth Williams, the acclaimed illustrator of E. B. White's Stuart Little and
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Laura Ingalls Wilder's Little House series, among many other books. Whether
enjoyed in the classroom or for homeschooling or independent reading,
Charlotte's Web is a proven favorite.
  How the Grinch Stole Christmas Dr. Seuss,2013-10-22 Grow your heart three
sizes and get in on all of the Grinch-mas cheer with this Christmas classic--
the ultimate Dr. Seuss holiday book that no collection is complete without!
Every Who down in Who-ville liked Christmas a lot . . . but the Grinch, who
lived just north of Who-ville, did NOT! Not since 'Twas the night before
Christmas has the beginning of a Christmas tale been so instantly
recognizable. This heartwarming story about the effects of the Christmas
spirit will grow even the coldest and smallest of hearts. Like mistletoe,
candy canes, and caroling, the Grinch is a mainstay of the holidays, and his
story is the perfect gift for readers young and old. Irrepressible and
irresistible. --Kirkus Reviews
  The Things They Carried Tim O'Brien,2009-10-13 Look for O’Brien’s new book,
American Fantastica, on sale October 24th A classic work of American
literature that has not stopped changing minds and lives since it burst onto
the literary scene, The Things They Carried is a ground-breaking meditation
on war, memory, imagination, and the redemptive power of storytelling. The
Things They Carried depicts the men of Alpha Company: Jimmy Cross, Henry
Dobbins, Rat Kiley, Mitchell Sanders, Norman Bowker, Kiowa, and the character
Tim O’Brien, who has survived his tour in Vietnam to become a father and
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writer at the age of forty-three. Taught everywhere—from high school
classrooms to graduate seminars in creative writing—it has become required
reading for any American and continues to challenge readers in their
perceptions of fact and fiction, war and peace, courage and fear and longing.
The Things They Carried won France's prestigious Prix du Meilleur Livre
Etranger and the Chicago Tribune Heartland Prize; it was also a finalist for
the Pulitzer Prize and the National Book Critics Circle Award.
  Sophie's World Jostein Gaarder,2007-03-20 One day Sophie comes home from
school to find two questions in her mail: Who are you? and Where does the
world come from? Before she knows it she is enrolled in a correspondence
course with a mysterious philosopher. Thus begins Jostein Gaarder's unique
novel, which is not only a mystery, but also a complete and entertaining
history of philosophy.
  Holy Bible (NIV) Various Authors,2008-09-02 The NIV is the world's best-
selling modern translation, with over 150 million copies in print since its
first full publication in 1978. This highly accurate and smooth-reading
version of the Bible in modern English has the largest library of printed and
electronic support material of any modern translation.
  The Wednesday Wars Gary D. Schmidt,2007 During the 1967 school year, on
Wednesday afternoons when all his classmates go to either Catechism or Hebrew
school, seventh-grader Holling Hoodhood stays in Mrs. Baker's classroom where
they read the plays of William Shakespeare and Holling learns muchof value
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about the world he lives in.
  Teaching White Supremacy Donald Yacovone,2023-10-24 A powerful exploration
of the past and present arc of America’s white supremacy—from the country’s
inception and Revolutionary years to its 19th century flashpoint of civil
war; to the Civil Rights movement of the 1960s and today’s Black Lives
Matter. “The most profoundly original cultural history in recent memory.”
—Henry Louis Gates, Jr., Harvard University “Stunning, timely . . . an
achievement in writing public history . . . Teaching White Supremacy should
be read widely in our roiling debate over how to teach about race and slavery
in classrooms. —David W. Blight, Sterling Professor of American History, Yale
University; author of the Pulitzer Prize–winning Frederick Douglass: Prophet
of Freedom Donald Yacovone shows us the clear and damning evidence of white
supremacy’s deep-seated roots in our nation’s educational system through a
fascinating, in-depth examination of America’s wide assortment of texts, from
primary readers to college textbooks, from popular histories to the most
influential academic scholarship. Sifting through a wealth of materials from
the colonial era to today, Yacovone reveals the systematic ways in which this
ideology has infiltrated all aspects of American culture and how it has been
at the heart of our collective national identity. Yacovone lays out the arc
of America’s white supremacy from the country’s inception and Revolutionary
War years to its nineteenth-century flashpoint of civil war to the civil
rights movement of the 1960s and today’s Black Lives Matter. In a stunning
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reappraisal, the author argues that it is the North, not the South, that
bears the greater responsibility for creating the dominant strain of race
theory, which has been inculcated throughout the culture and in school
textbooks that restricted and repressed African Americans and other
minorities, even as Northerners blamed the South for its legacy of slavery,
segregation, and racial injustice. A major assessment of how we got to where
we are today, of how white supremacy has suffused every area of American
learning, from literature and science to religion, medicine, and law, and why
this kind of thinking has so insidiously endured for more than three
centuries.
  The Road Cormac McCarthy,2007-03-20 WINNER OF THE PULITZER PRIZE • NATIONAL
BESTSELLER • A searing, post-apocalyptic novel about a father and son's fight
to survive, this tale of survival and the miracle of goodness only adds to
McCarthy's stature as a living master. It's gripping, frightening and,
ultimately, beautiful (San Francisco Chronicle). • From the bestselling
author of The Passenger A father and his son walk alone through burned
America. Nothing moves in the ravaged landscape save the ash on the wind. It
is cold enough to crack stones, and when the snow falls it is gray. The sky
is dark. Their destination is the coast, although they don't know what, if
anything, awaits them there. They have nothing; just a pistol to defend
themselves against the lawless bands that stalk the road, the clothes they
are wearing, a cart of scavenged food—and each other. The Road is the
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profoundly moving story of a journey. It boldly imagines a future in which no
hope remains, but in which the father and his son, each the other's world
entire, are sustained by love. Awesome in the totality of its vision, it is
an unflinching meditation on the worst and the best that we are capable of:
ultimate destructiveness, desperate tenacity, and the tenderness that keeps
two people alive in the face of total devastation. Look for Cormac McCarthy's
latest bestselling novels, The Passenger and Stella Maris.
  Freak the Mighty Rodman Philbrick,2015-04-01 Max is used to being called
Stupid. And he is used to everyone being scared of him. On account of his
size and looking like his dad. Kevin is used to being called Dwarf. And he is
used to everyone laughing at him. On account of his size and being some
cripple kid. But greatness comes in all sizes, and together Max and Kevin
become Freak The Mighty and walk high above the world. An inspiring,
heartbreaking, multi-award winning international bestseller.
  Alcoholics Anonymous Bill W.,2014-09-04 A 75th anniversary e-book version
of the most important and practical self-help book ever written, Alcoholics
Anonymous. Here is a special deluxe edition of a book that has changed
millions of lives and launched the modern recovery movement: Alcoholics
Anonymous. This edition not only reproduces the original 1939 text of
Alcoholics Anonymous, but as a special bonus features the complete 1941
Saturday Evening Post article “Alcoholics Anonymous” by journalist Jack
Alexander, which, at the time, did as much as the book itself to introduce
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millions of seekers to AA’s program. Alcoholics Anonymous has touched and
transformed myriad lives, and finally appears in a volume that honors its
posterity and impact.
  The Stand Stephen King,2011 A monumentally devastating plague leaves only a
few survivors who, while experiencing dreams of a battle between good and
evil, move toward an actual confrontation as they migrate to Boulder,
Colorado.
  We Have Always Lived in the Castle Shirley Jackson,1990 Merricat Blackwood
protects her sister, Constance, from the curiosity and hostility of the
villagers after murders occur on the family estate.
  Chocolatour Doreen Pendgracs,2013-06
  I Know Why the Caged Bird Sings Maya Angelou,2010-07-21 Here is a book as
joyous and painful, as mysterious and memorable, as childhood itself. I Know
Why the Caged Bird Sings captures the longing of lonely children, the brute
insult of bigotry, and the wonder of words that can make the world right.
Maya Angelou’s debut memoir is a modern American classic beloved worldwide.
Sent by their mother to live with their devout, self-sufficient grandmother
in a small Southern town, Maya and her brother, Bailey, endure the ache of
abandonment and the prejudice of the local “powhitetrash.” At eight years old
and back at her mother’s side in St. Louis, Maya is attacked by a man many
times her age—and has to live with the consequences for a lifetime. Years
later, in San Francisco, Maya learns that love for herself, the kindness of
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others, her own strong spirit, and the ideas of great authors (“I met and
fell in love with William Shakespeare”) will allow her to be free instead of
imprisoned. Poetic and powerful, I Know Why the Caged Bird Sings will touch
hearts and change minds for as long as people read. “I Know Why the Caged
Bird Sings liberates the reader into life simply because Maya Angelou
confronts her own life with such a moving wonder, such a luminous
dignity.”—James Baldwin From the Paperback edition.
  The Best of Paris Andre Gayot,1995 A complete resource of the pleasures of
Paris, The Best of Paris is penned by French writers who are unafraid to bite
the hand--or chef--that feeds them. With colorful prose and a no-holds-barred
delivery, the authors review more than 2,500 restaurants, hotels, shops, and
cafes. An entertaining read--for armchair and airline travelers alike. Maps.
  Unbroken (Movie Tie-in Edition) Laura Hillenbrand,2018-08-21 #1 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER • The incredible true story of survival and salvation that
is the basis for two major motion pictures: 2014’s Unbroken and the upcoming
Unbroken: Path to Redemption. On a May afternoon in 1943, an Army Air Forces
bomber crashed into the Pacific Ocean and disappeared, leaving only a spray
of debris and a slick of oil, gasoline, and blood. Then, on the ocean
surface, a face appeared. It was that of a young lieutenant, the plane’s
bombardier, who was struggling to a life raft and pulling himself aboard. So
began one of the most extraordinary odysseys of the Second World War. The
lieutenant’s name was Louis Zamperini. In boyhood, he’d been a cunning and
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incorrigible delinquent, breaking into houses, brawling, and fleeing his home
to ride the rails. As a teenager, he had channeled his defiance into running,
discovering a prodigious talent that had carried him to the Berlin Olympics
and within sight of the four-minute mile. But when war had come, the athlete
had become an airman, embarking on a journey that led to his doomed flight, a
tiny raft, and a drift into the unknown. Ahead of Zamperini lay thousands of
miles of open ocean, leaping sharks, a foundering raft, thirst and
starvation, enemy aircraft, and, beyond, a trial even greater. Driven to the
limits of endurance, Zamperini would answer desperation with ingenuity;
suffering with hope, resolve, and humor; brutality with rebellion. His fate,
whether triumph or tragedy, would be suspended on the fraying wire of his
will. In her long-awaited new book, Laura Hillenbrand writes with the same
rich and vivid narrative voice she displayed in Seabiscuit. Telling an
unforgettable story of a man’s journey into extremity, Unbroken is a
testament to the resilience of the human mind, body, and spirit. Praise for
Unbroken “Extraordinarily moving . . . a powerfully drawn survival epic.”—The
Wall Street Journal “[A] one-in-a-billion story . . . designed to wrench from
self-respecting critics all the blurby adjectives we normally try to avoid:
It is amazing, unforgettable, gripping, harrowing, chilling, and
inspiring.”—New York “Staggering . . . mesmerizing . . . Hillenbrand’s
writing is so ferociously cinematic, the events she describes so incredible,
you don’t dare take your eyes off the page.”—People “A meticulous, soaring
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and beautifully written account of an extraordinary life.”—The Washington
Post “Ambitious and powerful . . . a startling narrative and an inspirational
book.”—The New York Times Book Review “Marvelous . . . Unbroken is wonderful
twice over, for the tale it tells and for the way it’s told. . . . It manages
maximum velocity with no loss of subtlety.”—Newsweek “Moving and, yes,
inspirational . . . [Laura] Hillenbrand’s unforgettable book . . . deserve[s]
pride of place alongside the best works of literature that chart the
complications and the hard-won triumphs of so-called ordinary Americans and
their extraordinary time.”—Maureen Corrigan, Fresh Air “Hillenbrand . . .
tells [this] story with cool elegance but at a thrilling sprinter’s
pace.”—Time “Unbroken is too much book to hope for: a hellride of a story in
the grip of the one writer who can handle it.”—Christopher McDougall, author
of Born to Run
  Chinese Cinderella Adeline Yen Mah,2009-05-06 More than 800,000 copies in
print! From the author of critically acclaimed and bestselling memoir Falling
Leaves, this is a poignant and moving true account of her childhood, growing
up as an unloved daughter in 1940s China. A Chinese proverb says, Falling
leaves return to their roots. In her own courageous voice, Adeline Yen Mah
returns to her roots to tell the story of her painful childhood and her
ultimate triumph in the face of despair. Adeline's affluent, powerful family
considers her bad luck after her mother dies giving birth to her, and life
does not get any easier when her father remarries. Adeline and her siblings
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are subjected to the disdain of her stepmother, while her stepbrother and
stepsister are spoiled with gifts and attention. Although Adeline wins prizes
at school, they are not enough to compensate for what she really yearns for -
- the love and understanding of her family. Like the classic Cinderella
story, this powerful memoir is a moving story of resilience and hope.
Includes an Author's Note, a 6-page photo insert, a historical note, and the
Chinese text of the original Chinese Cinderella. A PW BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR
AN ALA-YALSA BEST BOOK FOR YOUNG ADULTS “One of the most inspiring books I
have ever read.” –The Guardian
  Let's Pretend This Never Happened Jenny Lawson,2013-03-05 The #1 New York
Times bestselling (mostly true) memoir from the hilarious author of Furiously
Happy. “Gaspingly funny and wonderfully inappropriate.”—O, The Oprah Magazine
When Jenny Lawson was little, all she ever wanted was to fit in. That dream
was cut short by her fantastically unbalanced father and a morbidly eccentric
childhood. It did, however, open up an opportunity for Lawson to find the
humor in the strange shame-spiral that is her life, and we are all the better
for it. In the irreverent Let’s Pretend This Never Happened, Lawson’s long-
suffering husband and sweet daughter help her uncover the surprising
discovery that the most terribly human moments—the ones we want to pretend
never happened—are the very same moments that make us the people we are
today. For every intellectual misfit who thought they were the only ones to
think the things that Lawson dares to say out loud, this is a poignant and
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hysterical look at the dark, disturbing, yet wonderful moments of our lives.
Readers Guide Inside
  The Popol Vuh Lewis Spence,1908
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